
 

 

 

Come Join Us  

For a Spirit Night to Benefit 

Deep Run Elementary School 

Chick-fil-A at Dobbin Center 

6375 Dobbin Road 

Wednesday, May 29​th 
5:00 p.m. – 9:00 p.m.  

 

To support our school: 

Present this flyer to the cashier and 

our school will receive 20% of all 

food sales generated by Deep Run 

Elementary School families/friends. 

 

NO FLYERS ARE TO BE 

DISTRIBUTED ON RESTAURANT 

PROPERTY 


